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Dear Sin Madam,

I am an investor and I strongly object to the proposed changes under the Consultation Paper
because:

Karen Wong <
30 August 2016 16:34
response

ceo@ceo. gov. hk
Consultation Paper on Proposed Enhancements to the EXchange's Decision-Making
and Governance Structure for Listing Regulation

. I do not see the need to change the current regime which has been working well

. I don't see how creating 31ayers of committees would make it more efficient and effective

. I do not think it is the SFC's job to choose and decide what is right for the investors. We
make investment decisions. Not the SFC.

. The proposed changes are too complicated

. I don't see any rationale for the proposed changes

Kind regards

Karen Wong
Individual Investor




